Dear [Applicant's Name],

Thank you for submitting your proposal for the [Exhibit Title] exhibit. We appreciate the time
and effort you invested in creating your project.

After careful consideration, we regret to inform you that we will not be able to accept your
proposal for this exhibit. While your concept is indeed informative and thought-provoking, we
have received numerous proposals this year and must make challenging decisions based on our
current programming goals and resources.

We encourage you to continue your work in this area and consider submitting a proposal in the
future. Your dedication to [specific topic] is commendable, and we would love to see how your
ideas evolve.

Thank you once again for your interest in [Museum Name]. We wish you the best in your future
endeavors.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Museum Name]



